All communications to be addressed to:

Headquarters Headquarters

15 Carter Street Locked Bag 17
Lidcombe NSW 2141 Granville NSW 2142
Telephone: 1300 NSW RFS Facsimile: 8741 5433

e-mail: csc@rfs.nsw.gov.au

The General Manager
Camden Council

PO Box 183
CAMDEN NSW 2570 Your Ref: 842/2014
Our Ref: D14/3047
DA14101694226 SD
ATTENTION: Ray Lawlor 29 May 2015
Dear Sir,

Integrated Development for 721 & 722//1192964 51 & 61 St Andrews Road
Leppington 2179

| refer to your letter dated 6 May 2015 seeking general terms of approval for the
above Integrated Development in accordance with Clause 55(1) of the Environmental
Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000.

This response is to be deemed a bush fire safety authority as required under section
100B of the 'Rural Fires Act 1997' and is issued subject to the following numbered
conditions:

Water and Utilities

The intent of measures is to provide adequate services of water for the protection of
buildings during and after the passage of a bush fire, and to locate gas and
electricity so as not to contribute to the risk of fire to a building. To achieve this, the
following conditions shall apply:

1.  Water, electricity and gas are to comply with section 4.1.3 of 'Planning for
Bush Fire Protection 2006'.

e Fire hydrant spacing, sizing and pressures shall comply with Australian
Standard AS 2419.1— 2005 'Fire Hydrant Installations'.

e Fire hydrants shall not be located within any road carriageway.
Access

The intent of measures for public roads is to provide safe operational access to
structures and water supply for emergency services, while residents are seeking to
evacuate from an area. To achieve this, the following conditions shall apply:
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2. Public road access shall comply with section 4.1.3 (1) of 'Planning for Bush
Fire Protection 2006'.

This letter is in response to a further assessment of the application submitted and
supersedes our previous general terms of approval dated 18 November 2014.

For any queries regarding this correspondence please contact Simon Derevnin on
1300 NSW RFS.

Yours sincerely

et

Nika Fomin
Manager Customer Service Centre (East)

The RFS has made getting information easier. For general information on 'Planning
for Bush Fire Protection, 2006' , visit the RFS web page at www.rfs.nsw.gov.au and
search under 'Planning for Bush Fire Protection, 2006'.
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